
Dr. Martha Boaz to give sixth seminar in librarianship.

February 15, 1965

Dr. Martha Boaz, Dean of the School of Library Science at the University of Southern California, is scheduled
to give the sixth in a series of seminars in librarianship at the San Diego campus of the University of California,
Thursday, February 18.

Dr. Boaz will talk on "Development of Public Libraries in California" at 4:00 p.m. in room 2105, Bonner Hall.
The seminars, which began last October, have covered a variety of topics relating to library management and
operation. They are free and open to librarians from all San Diego libraries.

Dr. Boaz has taken an active part in a variety of projects related to public library development in California.
Since public, academic, and special libraries have common objectives aimed at providing complete library
services to the community, her talk, which will emphasize the importance of public libraries in the broader program
of library development in the state, should be of interest to all librarians.


